
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
Welcome to First Grade! Here is a list of supplies that your child will need for the 
2021-2022 school year. 
 3 composition notebooks (no spiral notebooks please) 

2 folders 
1 heavy duty plastic folder for homework 
1 box of crayons (Crayola) 
1 box of colored pencils 
2 glue sticks 
2 dozen #2 pencils (sharpened) 
1 pencil case   
2 large erasers 
2 boxes of tissues 
4 Expo dry erase markers 
1 set of headphones * The headphones must go over your child’s head. 
No ear plugs or headphones with microphones. (Place in a large zip lock 
bag and label it with your child’s name) 
  

*Your child will need the following supplies to complete homework assignments. 
Please keep this set “At Home”:              

Crayons   Glue 
Scissors   Extra pencils 

 
**To ensure that our school year runs smoothly, we are asking if parents can 
donate the following items: 
 Paper towel   Ziploc Bags (small or large)   
 Clorox or Lysol wipes 
 Baby wipes   1 bottle of hand sanitizer 
  
* Please write your child’s name on all school supplies.   
*Please send in all supplies by the second week of school. 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 
 
First Grade Teachers 
 


